
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

November 24, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE:  Cascade Natural Gas 
Docket UG-210729 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On October 29, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 01, requiring natural gas companies to use a NPV methodology reflecting a seven-
year timeframe for calculating natural gas line extension allowances. 

On November 17, 2021, Cascade Natural Gas filed tariff revisions meeting, in the view of 
Commission Staff, the requirement of this order. The effective date of these revisions is January 
1, 2021  

Sincerely, 

David Panco 
Regulatory Analyst 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
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